STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

PASCOAG UTILITY DISTRICT

DEMAND SIDE MANAGEMENT PROGRAMS : DOCKET NO. 4368
FOR 2013 :
ORDER

On October 17, 2013, Pascoag Utility District (hereinafter Pascoag) submitted a
Request for an LED Street Light Incentive to be funded with- existing Demand Side
Management funds. Included with the Request was a report detailing the specifics and
the success of its LED Streetlight Pilot Program for which it was able to secure a total of
fifty-six fixtures for $13,311.84. In the Request for an LED Street Light Incentive,
Pascoag proposed using $5,000, which it allocated to a line item called LED Street Light
Incentives in its 2013 DSM filing previously approved by the Public Ultilities
Commission (hereinafter PUC) and $8,732.60 of Demand Side Management payments
made by Danielle Prosciutto, Inc., a large commercial customer, to purchase an additional
seventy LED street lights. Pascoag noted that, if approved, the total incentive of
$13,732.60 would cover fifty percent of the total cost of the project.

On October 25, 2013, the PUC at an open meeting unanimously approved
Pascoag’s Request. In light of the success of Pascoag’s Pilot Program, the PUC agrees
that by continuing the program, Pascoag will save additional energy while also providing
improved lighting quality, all of which will be beneficial to its ratepayers.

Accordingly, it is hereby

(21246) ORDERED:




Pascoag Utility District’s Request for a Street Light Incentive of $13,732.60 is

approved.
EFFECTIVE AT WARWICK, RHODE ISLAND ON OCTOBER 25, 2013
PURSUANT TO OPEN MEETING DECISION ON OCTOBER 25, 2013. WRITTEN

DECISION ISSUED NOVEMBER 15, 2013.
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